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COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 

RECONSTRUCTION OF TRUNK WATER MAINS ALONG EAST 59TH STREET 

PROJECT # MED600 
Borough: Manhattan                                                                        July 13, 2012 

 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
SATURDAY, JULY 14, 2012 FROM 8:30 AM UNTIL 3:30 PM  

AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATION:  

 EAST 59TH STREET BETWEEN 2ND AVENUE AND 3RD AVENUE 
 

WHY IS MY WATER BEING TURNED OFF? 

In order for the existing water main to be replaced, the water must be shut off, old pipe withdrawn and 
new pipe installed. This work may be completed sooner and water will be turned back on at that time. 

SOME THINGS TO REMEMBER: 

• DDC recommends that a qualified person shut off the water main “house” valve in your house/building in 
order to avoid sediment entering your building’s system, which is common with this type of operation. 

• You are asked to shut off all WATER cooled appliances which may include air conditioners, etc. 

• Once water service is restored, turn the main house valve back on and flush the system by running your 
faucets to sinks and tubs for a few minutes. 

• Be sure that all faucets (kitchen, bathrooms, etc.) are in the off position during the water service 
interruption (this is to avoid water over flowing once the new water main is put into service). 

• You may want to store water ahead of time in your sinks and/or bathtubs in order to flush toilets (not for 
drinking). 

WHO CAN I CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION? 

• Please contact Sarah Wilmoth, the Community Construction Liaison (CCL) at 212.223.6190 or email 
east59thccl@gmail.com 

• Visit the NYCDDC website at www.nyc.gov/buildnyc or watch our video at 

www.youtube.com/newyorkcityddc 

• During non-construction hours, please contact the New York City Government Services and 

Information Hotline at 311. 

 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we 

rebuild Manhattan’s infrastructure. 
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